

Wigdor LLP Files Lawsuit against St. Lawrence University

April 5, 2023 • News & Press

In February 2025, Wigdor LLP filed an amended complaint on behalf of its client, an assistant professor at St. Lawrence University (SLU) alleging that another assistant professor sexually assaulted her during what was supposed to be a meeting about work.

Read the full amended complaint here.

Statement from Jeanne Christensen, Partner at Wigdor LLP:

"No female employee should be forced to work for an employer who fails to protect her from sexual violence. We look forward to holding St. Lawrence responsible for its failure to protect our client from her horrific experience and its ongoing refusal to comply with the law and attempt to right this wrong."

Press Coverage Below:

4.9.23 InformNYY.com

4.9.23 NCPR News

4.9.23 Adirondack Daily Enterprise

4.9.23 North Country Now

4.10.23 NYLJ

4.10.23: WWNYTV.com

4.14.23 The Hill